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Mark Your Calendars: 
 Sept. 18-22 ~ UNFUNDRAISER  

 Sept. 27 ~ Picture Day 

 Sept. 28 ~ All School Morning Meeting  

 Sept. 29 ~ Wear What You Want $1 

 Oct. 6 ~ Foam Pumpkins Due 

 Don’t Forget!!! 

 

Home Extension Activities    
Each week I will be sending home a list 

of our spelling words & directions on 

how to play a math game that the 

students will be playing in the 

classroom.   

These activities are OPTIONAL – (there 

is a new ZERO homework policy at Suncoast that I 

must follow.) 
If you would like an OPTIONAL reading 

log in your child’s binder, please let me 

know.   

I do encourage the students to continue 

their nightly reading regardless of 

whether or not they fill out a reading 

log.      
 

Please Help!  
⚫Please get into the habit of checking your 

child’s Pineapple binder every night!  Your 

student is trying to be responsible and 

organized when packing up each afternoon. It is 

a challenge when their folder is already full of 

papers! 
 

In the Classroom… 

Literacy: The students will 

continue to practice doing their 5 literacy 

Workstations INDEPENDENTLY so that I 

am able to meet with small groups.  In 

these workstations students are Reading 

to Self from books they chose in their 

special Book Boxes, doing word hunts 

with a partner, making words with 

playdough, beads, stamps, and sticky 

string, listening to stories on Raz Kids, 

and Working on Writing in their writing 

journals.  

Math:  students have been learning 

how to identify odd and even numbers, 

how to identify and read number words, 

and how to subitize ten-frames, tally 

marks, dice, dominos, and dots.  This 

means they can look at a picture and can 

quickly tell what number the picture is 

showing without having to count. We are 

also learning routines of how to complete 

our Math Journals and how to play 

partner games. 
Science: The students are 

learning what scientists do & have been 

making their own observations using their 

5 senses.  This week we will continue 

making observations by going on a nature 

walk and will be observing different 

animals on a web cam. 
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